
My name is Travis Martinson and I fully support SB2137. I have been a resident of ND for 15 years and a 

current landowner. I have college education in biology, criminal justice, and taxidermy. I have completed 

a 1000-hour internship with the Minnesota DNR Enforcement Division. I have been a hunter my entire 

life. CWD is not the problem agencies are claiming it to be. EHD is the true killer. Placing supplemental 

feed will benefit the deer’s nutritional needs all while allowing hunters to make more ethical shot 

placement. Game and Fish should be placing supplemental feed during the winter where it’s needed to 

help our deer. I would be glad to hear that’s where my tax, and license money is going. We should not be 

culling herds for a very rare disease. I would greatly appreciate it if Game and Fish would focus on EHD 

and winter herd management. Please pass SB2137. Listen to the sportsman.  

Thank you! 


